
THIS WEEK… 
 School Wide 
Mon. Nov. 20th  No School  - Pro D 

Tues. Nov. 21st    

Wed. Nov. 22nd   

Thurs. Nov. 23rd        

Fri. Nov. 24th   Hot Lunch - Subway 

 
Mark Your Calendars… 

Nov. 28th Music Parents Meeting 

Dec. 4th – Culture Connections Lunch 

Dec. 4th – PAC Meeting 7 pm 

Dec. 12th – Winter Concert pm 

 

 

Mon. Nov. 20th    - Fri. Nov.24th  

The Fine Arts, Extra Curricular, Athletics Calendar in the Google Drive is updated regularly 
'click here for quick access' 

 

Do you follow GMS PAC on Facebook? Check it out! 

Our Monday Mavericks will now be on our School Website 

 

 

Reporting Student Absences & Early Pick Up & Closed Campus 

If you child will be late or absent please call 250-479-5032. We know that some families like to email teachers with absence 
information. This is helpful! We do ask that you include the office in the email so that we can record this 

information in our system. Email glanford@sd61.bc.ca 

If you will be picking up your child early please make sure to call or email the office. We will not let students sign out without 
communication from families.  

 

Remembrance Day Ceremony  

Thank you to staff, students 
and families for taking part in 

our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony.  

     
    
    

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vR3NetJ5cYiMTkWoQ7vwo7bOYDIRyN6CMUWfz1rxaQaaeKZgFlif0iPBIqVmNrF23DOttx8gbW3pEhK/pub


                             

GAGA BALL – Changes 

There have been some lively Gaga Ball games lately and students and staff are noticing that we 
need to add in some new routines to assure that all students are having fun and feeling safe.  

After speaking to students and supervisors we are going to trial a grade-based schedule.  

Monday – Wednesday – Grade 8  

Tuesday – Thursday – Grade 6/7   

Friday – All Grades 

 

Vending Machines are Gone 

You may have heard -  the vending machines are now gone. While they offered some 
convivence, the vending machines continued to be more challenge than worth. The machines 
were frequently jammed, students lost money, and they were routinely filled with foods that 
do not align with our healthy food guidelines. Additionally, we have access to snacks and 
lunches through our Feeding Futures grants and we are enjoying the blossoming toast 
program in the morning.  

 
 


